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Scoutmaster: Steve Upthegrove Senior Patrol Leader: Daniel Segnari 

Meetings: 7:00 PM Tuesdays 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Year Hike 

On January 1, 2022, the scouts went on a hike to 

Prince William Forest Park to celebrate the new year. 

    

On February 1, the troop held a Court of Honor to 

hand out merit badges and recognize the scouts who 

have advanced in rank.  

     

On Friday February 11, Scouts went indoor rock 

climbing for fun and to work on the climbing merit 

badge.  

   

   

   

 

On Saturday, February,19 the Troop went snow 

tubing at Bryce Resort in Bayse, Virginia.  

 

Sunday, February 13, was Scout Sunday. Rocky, Troy 

and Purno visit FUPCDC for Scout Sunday with Mr. 

Stokes.  

 

 

Snow Tubing Fun 

Upcoming Events 

Mar 11-13 - Troop 964 Train Show Fundraiser! 
Mar 18-20 - Possible Patrol Campouts 
Mar 22 - Troop Annual Planning Meeting and SPL 
Nominations 
Mar 26 - Eagle Court of Honor - Patrick Goodman 
Apr 1 – Eagle Project – Andrew Butler 
Apr 2 - Eagle Project - Cooper Upthegrove 
Apr 5 - Senior Patrol Leader Elections 
Apr 12 - No Meeting (PWCS Spring Break) 
Apr 19 - Patrol Leader Elections 

 

 


